



From:

Date:2005/02/13 Sun AM 11:22:03 CST To:views@cab-review.gov.hk Subject:Views on 2007/2008's General Election



Dear Officer,

As a home grown middle-aged local citizen, I wish to draw your attention that I personally OPPOSED such a proposal......strongly and undauntedly. The reasons are very simple. HK, being a Special Administration Zone of China, has got to get along with China. Rather than confronting China such as what the so-called pan-democratic camp's dirty politicians are doing, we need to co-operate, co-ordinate, and so co-exist with China. There's no point to confront China indeed as it would only create hostile gesture between the two sides which is to nowhere beneficial to HK in all areas. And since Beijing has already ruled out the possibility of such a proposal to have our Cheif Executive be elected through a so-called "One Man One Vote" system, I see no reason why we have to stir up the feces. The best way what HK should do now is to focus first on strengthening our resuming economy. Discussing the 2007/08 General Election is just a waste of time and effort.

It is seriously IMMATURE afterall!

Eddie Lo

